
Ben Russow - Mason Middle School  

Administrative Report 

Date: August 19, 2019 

 

 
• Open House is scheduled on August 28 from 4 -6.  We are preparing for 

this as we speak. 

 

• Our PBIS committee has meet to discuss and prepare for the roll out of our 

Eagle Power initiative.   We will be using our PD day on August 29th to 

communicate the improvements with our staff and prepare for the 

logistics of rolling it out to our students. Our teachers are very excited to 

keep this initiative rolling for this year. 

 

• Middle School athletic practices will begin on August 19th. 

 

• Our Science team met with our representative from Houghton Mifflen and 

received development on the implementation of our new science 

materials and curriculum.  This curriculum provides more hands-on 

opportunities and resources to support the STEM initiatives in our school.  

The teachers are very excited about rolling this out to our students.  


